
Victorian Child Safety Standards 
 All sporting clubs are required to comply with the Standards.  

This involves more than simply having volunteers complete a Working With     

Children (WWC) check. 

Does your club have: 

 A process for ensuring WWC checks are up to date? 

 A Child Safe Policy or Statement to commitment to child safety? 

 A Code of Conduct with clear expectations for appropriate behaviour with         

children? 

 Processes for responding to and reporting suspected child abuse? 

 Policies on volunteer recruitment 

 Strategies to promote participation and empowerment of children? 

If you answered “No” to any of these questions your Club is not meeting the     

Standards. 

You are invited to attend a free Child Safety Standards workshop to begin the  

process of making your club child friendly and compliant with the Standards. 

Horsham Workshop 

Where:   Horsham Rural City Council reception area 

When:   Thursday 5 September 7:30pm until 9:00pm 

   Information session and  practical workshop 

   Please bring a laptop to the workshop so you can begin                

   development of  your Club’s Child Safe Policy and Code of       

   Conduct 

Enquiries:   David Berry, Wimmera Regional Sports Assembly      

   5382 4599 or eo@wrsa.vic.gov.au 

Register:   Please email active@hrcc.vic.gov.au or call: 

   Mandy Kirsopp 0408 826 727 

 

 


